
  
   

  
   
NALC  2184  AFL-CIO
  ANNUAL  BRANCH

  On Sunday, June 22, 2025, from noon - 6 pm, Branch 2184 will once
again host a picnic for our members and their families.

  There are activities planned for children of all ages, including a dunk
tank, petting zoo, pony rides, face painting, inflatables, lawn games and 
music. Food and drinks will be provided. The picnic will be held on the 
grounds of the Branch 2184 Office at 6969 Monroe Street in Taylor (just 
north of Ecorse Road). This day of family fun is free to all members and 
their families.

Circle Sunday, June 22nd on your calendars and 
make plans to attend!

Food  and  drinks  will  be  provided!
Located  on  the  grounds  of  the  Branch  2184  Office

6969  Monroe  St.  in  Taylor


